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21 September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian  

 
Advanced Warning: Work Experience 
 
  
The year 10 work experience will start on the Monday 19 June 2023, this will be a week-long 
placement.  
 
Work experience is an important time for your child to enter the world of work and gain experience 
in a wide range of skills. This will be launched to students on Thursday 22 September 2022 during 
tutor time.  
 
To support getting your child in finding a placement which will be beneficial for them, could you 
please support them will completing and returning the application form attached to this letter by 
Friday 07 October 2022.  
 
Should you wish to discuss anything about the work experience or have any questions, please 
contact me on 01189 668 065.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Miss A Cotton 

Head of Year 10 


